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NEW IN 2024: what should you definitely

consider in the construction industry?

At the start of this year, we would like to draw your attention to a number of

regulatory changes that may be relevant to your company from 2024 onwards

in the context of social obligations on construction sites. The list below is not

exhaustive.

This article is available in Dutch and French.

Mechelsesteenweg 127A, b1 - 2018 Antwerp

Regentschapsstraat 58 PO box 8 - 1000 Brussels

t.  +32 3 260 98 60 | +32 2 790 44 44 

info@schoups.be 

www.schoups.com 

tel:+3232609860|+3227904444
mailto:info@schoups.be
/var/web/vd18181/releases/27/public/www.schoups.com

